


From: Dicome, Kym <kdicome@cabq.gov> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 5:24 PM 

To: nick@design2functionllc.com 

Cc: Biazar, Shahab 

Subject: Masterplan for Tract 1-2 Atrisco Business Park 

 

Importance: High 

 

Mr. Pirki; 

 

While we agree that the EPC delegated the site plans, it does not state that the delegation is through an 

Administrative Amendment (AA) as you stated in your email to Michael Vos on December 18th.  The NOD 

states that the future site plans be submitted to the Planning Director. The Planning Director is defined 

as the  chief administrative officer of the Planning Department or his (her) authorized representative. In 

this case the authorized representative is the Chair of the DRB.  I, as Acting DRB Chair, along with the 

City Engineer have determined that this request shall be processed through the DRB but would not 

require a public hearing. Note that  infrastructure may be required such as sidewalk along Bluewater as 

well as ADA ramps. The specifics will be determined at DRB by the members.  

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 

 

 

Kym E. Dicome 
Current Planning Manager/Acting DRB Chair 
Urban Design & Development Division 

City of Albuquerque Planning Department 

505-924-3814 direct 

kdicome@cabq.gov 

 

 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and 

may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 

prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not the 

intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this message. 
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